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Comments: I am writing in support of the proposed Mountain Coaster at the Sandia Peak ski area (Project

#56985.)  This proposed project in an already developed area serves the purpose and need of providing diverse

recreational activities.  While I have enjoyed skiing and hiking in the area for many years, not everyone is able to

participate in those activities.

 

The physical impact on the land will be minimal, so this project should easily qualify for a Categorical Exclusion

under NEPA.   If the project is in conformance with the SUP, it should be approved.


